
6th December 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I just thought I would write to everyone to let them know that my Nurse Led Drop in Clinic in 
Hedge End, continues to run during term time on the 1st Wednesday of each month. 
  

The venue is:  

 
Kings Copse Primary School 

Kings Copse Road 
Hedge End 

Southampton 

SO30 0PQ 

 

  

The clinics run between 1545-1715 and an appointment is not needed.  Please drop in for any 
advice, review of blood glucose levels, new equipment or just for a chat. When you arrive at 
the school, please head for the seating on the left and I will come and meet you. 
 

 

The dates for 2019  are: 
 

Wednesday 6th February 
Wednesday 6th March 

Wednesday 3rd April 
Wednesday 1st May 

Wednesday 5th June 

Wednesday 3rd July 
Wednesday 4th September 

Wednesday 2nd October 
Wednesday 6th November 

Wednesday 4th December 

 
 

If you would like any further information about this clinic, please do not hesitate to contact me. My 
email address is jsummerton@nhs.net  or my work mobile is 07766115284. My working days are 

Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

  
Kind regards 

 
 
Jo Summerton 
Paediatric Diabetes Nurse Specialist 

mailto:jsummerton@nhs.net

